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Post-Construction BMP Options for Roadway Projects with Jon Prier, Ohio Department of Transportation  
Roadway construction projects require post-construction BMPs just like normal site 
development. However, due to the linear nature of roadway construction, ODOT has 
additional BMPs beyond those included in Ohio EPA’s Construction General Permit.  
This webinar will discuss transportation specific BMPs and implementation of those 
BMPs for designers new to roadway BMPs or those involved in project reviews. 
 
Speaker: Jon Prier, PE 

  Environmental Hydraulic Engineer  
  Ohio Department of Transportation 

 

Jon Prier has been working as an environmental engineer in Columbus for over 15 years.  He specializes in stormwater 
management planning, modeling, BMPs, and permit compliance and has experience working with facilities across the 
country.  Jon works for the Ohio Department of Transportation focusing on off-site mitigation and stormwater permit 
requirements as well as coordinating with Ohio EPA. 
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